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YEARS 3-6 WONKA CINEMA TRIP 
REMINDER 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Tuesday 12th December we have arranged for Years 3-6 to have a special visit 
to Odeon Cinema in Northwich to watch the new Wonka film! 

The parental contribution for this trip is £15.00 which includes entry to the cinema, 
transport and a snack pack including drink, popcorn and sweets. 

The children will travel by coach leaving Darnhall School Lane at 3:30pm and 
returning for approximately 7pm. Times will be confirmed by text. 

Children should wear their normal school uniform but can wear a Christmas Jumper 
instead of their school jumpers. 

Please complete the consent and make payment on ParentPay if you would like your 
child to attend.  

Kind regards  

 
Miss Lynn Holden 
PA to Headteacher  
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